
Minutes from Meriden TOMCC Meeting Monday 20th July 2015 

Date of Next Meeting Monday 20th July 2015 

Committee Present 
 
Chairman: Steve Bradwick,   Secretary: Julie Taylor, Treasurer: Steve Malin, Membership Secretary: Ian Ellis                    
Runs Captain: Keith Snell,  Branch Scribe: Vacant     Communications: Derek Moxon,  Web Master: John Nelson 
Plus Denis O’Neil ( Rally Committee Member) 

10.00 pm The Chairman opened the meeting. 

Apologies:   

The Minutes from the last meeting were unanimously approved. 

Matters Arising from last meeting  

 

a) Derek and Keith update on Library – carried forward to Next Month. 

 

b) Julie and Len update on the Megaride. This year’s event was down on numbers attending, but more money 

was raised for charity. (Julie will update further at the next meeting after the Megaride Committee meeting on 

13th August). There was a good feel to the event and it was unanimously agreed to support it in 2016. 

 

c) Ian agreed to supply the Scribe with a list of new members each month to be included in the branch report. 

 

d) The rally preparations are going well but it was decided to call the raffle numbers in strips of 5 this year. 

 

 

 

 

Any other business 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 10.36 pm Chairman closed the meeting 


